
 ST. JOHN BOSCO CATHOLIC CHURCH 10508 112th STREET SW, LAKEWOOD, WA  
WELCOME TO ST. JOHN BOSCO CHURCH ON THE THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

 

 

March 5 - 9 
 

Mon    Mar 5   8:30am   Eucharistic Service 
Tues    Mar 6   8:30am   Eucharistic Service 
Wed    Mar 7   8:30am   Ed & Myrna Sugawa †  
Thurs   Mar 8  8:30am    Guillermo Valdez †  
Fri        Mar 9  8:30am    Florence Leon Guerrero † 

Weekly Collection Including Weekly Online Giving 
February 24 & 25, 2018 

  
Weekend Collection    $12,147.02 
Weekly Online Giving      $1,352.00 
Total Weekly Collection               $13,499.02 
Budgeted Weekly Goal                $13,856.50 
Weekly goal Under/Over Budget      ($357.48) 
Actual Fiscal Year-to-Date Giving      $477,246.91 
(July 1, 2017 — June 30, 2018)             
Budgeted Fiscal Year-to-Date Goal    $484,977.50 
(July 1, 2017 — June 30, 2018) 
Under/Over Budgeted Goal               ($7,730.59) 

 
 
 
 
Faith Formation 
Classes are held after breakfast at 11:15AM to 12:30PM. 
 
Adult Education:   
Our Adult Bible Study on the Gospel of John meets Sun-
days during Faith Formation! Come and join us in the 
church classroom by the Reconciliation Room! 

Kerry Harrington @ kerryharrington@stjbosco.org 

 
Lent & Easter 

 
Palm Sunday: 
March 23rd (Sat Vigil) 5 pm @ SJB 
March 24th 7:30 pm @ IC, 9:30 am @ SJB 
 
Holy Thursday: 
March 29th 7 pm @ SJB 
 
Good Friday: 
March 30th 7 pm @ SJB 
 
Holy Saturday - Easter Vigil:   
March 31st 8:30 pm @ SJB 
 
Easter Sunday: 
April 1st 9:30 am @ SJB 
 
Pentecost: 
May 20th 7:30 am @ IC, 9:30 am  @ SJB 
 
Stations of the Cross: 
Every Friday (except Good Friday) 7 pm @ SJB 
 
Fish Fry: 
Every Friday (except Good Friday) 5:45 pm @ SJB 
 
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4 pm - 4:45 pm or by appointment 
(except Holy Saturday) 
 
Adoration: 
24 Hours 9 am Fri. to 9 am Sat. in the Chapel 
(except Good Friday) 

 
 
 

March 30th  
The parish office will be closed.    

 
 
 

 
Youth Group: Sundays, Junior High  11:15 am to  12:30 
pm and Senior High 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm. 
 
To learn how you can serve our parish and our community, 
contact Sonia at soniamartinez@stjbosco.org 

 
 
 
 

Part 2 of Fr. Marc’s Book-Study Group 
  
Fr. Marc’s book-discussion group will meet for the first 
time to discuss chapter one of Viktor Frankl’s “Mans 
Search For Meaning” at 6:05 PM Saturday Feb. 24th in 
the Conference Room. 
  
Please come having read the chapter and ready to share 
the one thing that made the biggest impression on you 
from these pages and why.” 

Pilgrimage To The Holy Land : April 23 - May 6, 
2018 

JMJ Pilgrimages 
Spiritual Leader:  Fr. Tom Suss 

Cost:  $3,835.00 
The Bible will come alive for you as we travel places 
where Jesus lived and preached:  The Sea of Galilee, 
Mt. Tabor, The Transfiguration, renew your wedding 
vows at Cana, Nazareth, the Annunciation, Jericho, 
Mt. of Temptation, The Dead Sea, Jerusalem, Bethany 
and so much more.  For details call Evelyn Czapiew-
ski @ 253-229-5554 or Fr. Tom 206-460-6229. 



March 3 & 4, 2018 

WELCOME We welcome you to St. John Bosco Parish, celebrating with us, whether you are new to the area/parish or 

maybe not so new but just have not registered. If you are not registered, please complete the form below and place it in the 
collection basket or mail it to the parish office. Thank you.   (This is not a registration form). 

NAME_________________________________________________________PHONE____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________________CITY_____________________ZIP_______________ 

{  }  New Parishioner                {  }  New Address {  } Moving, please remove from parish directory]   

 ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK:  Catholic Community Services - Home Care 1-877-870-1582 
 Please be sure to let our advertisers know you saw their advertisement in our bulletin. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society  
 

In today’s Gospel Jesus is asked “What sign can 
you show us?”  Everyday we can see signs of how God 
has visited us in the blessings of our lives.  Let us be a 
sign of God’s love by being a blessing to others. 
 Is there a family you know who needs assis-
tance?  Please call the Society of St. Vincent de Paul so 
that together we can be a sign of God’s love to the suf-
fering and poor. SVDP telephone number 253-820-
9472. 

Our next meeting is March 5th at 7PM 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK & COMMUNION CALLS     
 We are most anxious to help our parish families be-
cause of   illness, handicap, or age. If you or a family 
member is ill or hospitalized and you wish to receive 
the Sacraments, please call the parish office so that we 
may support you during these difficult times.   
 
 Our parish office number is 253-582-1028. 
 Emergency ONLY number for an emergency  

Anointing of the Sick request 206-225-8058 

 
 

Wednesdays, February 14th through March 25th 
12 Noon to 2 PM 

 

****Help Needed!**** 
 

During Lent, St. John Bosco parish has committed to 
joining in prayer for the unborn in a peaceful prayer 
vigil at the Cedar River late term abortion clinic, 1401 
Martin Luther King Way. 40 Days for Life is a non-
denominational grass roots effort to change hearts and 
minds through the power of prayer. Prayer is not our 
last resort, it is our first resort.  Our parish is in need of 
a shift leader - please contact Anne Marie Coates at 253
-588-1051 if you can help. 

Your Liberation is Bound Up with Mine 
Second Annual Archdiocesan Immigration Summit 

 
The excluded Samaritan Woman becomes included in 
Jesus’ radical message of love and welcome. She in turn 
includes those who marginalized her. Join next Satur-
day, March 10 for the Y our Liberation is Bound Up with 
Mine Second Annual Archdiocesan Immigration Summit 
at Seattle University where together we’ll pray and talk 
about how to include all in our community Information 
and Registration is available at: 

 www.seattleu.edu/ictc. 

CRS Rice Bowl  -  Encounter Safiata 
In Burkina Faso, we encounter Safiata, a mother, grand-
mother and farmer who relies on the money she makes 
from her crops to put her children through school.  How 
can our purchases this Lent support farmers and artisans?  
How can you support those, worldwide, who are forced to 
flee their homes to find safety or better opportunities?  
Visit crsricebowl.org for more. 

 
Special thanks to Bob Miller 
for leading Stations of the 
Cross this past Friday. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Calling all knitters and crocheters!  Prayer shawls are given 
to those who need to feel the warm love of God and the 
support of their Christian community wrapped around them 
during times of physical or emotional need.  You may work 
at home, or join us in an old fashioned knitting circle, chat-
ting away with friends and drinking tea. Not a knitter but 
you have unneeded yarn? The Prayer Shawl Ministry 
would love to have the yarn you cannot use. Contact Con-
nie Hunsinger for questions at 253-582-0877. 

 
      Parish Nursing & Health Ministry 

The next date for blood pressure checks will be Satur-
day, March 3rd and Sunday, March 4th available im-
mediately after Mass. For questions please call Maura 
at 253-584-1528 

 

Project Rachel 
Hope and  Healing - After Abortion - Confidential 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 2018 
 

March 9 - 11 Seabeck 
April 20 – 22 Standwood 

 
Contact:  Valerie 1-800-822-4673 

Catholic Community Service of Western Washington 


